
May 28, 2020 

Thank you for your continued support of Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort. 

We have been closed due to the current COVID-19 outbreak and in compliance 

with the state of emergency by the Japanese government. However, we are 

pleased to inform you that we will be reopening on June 6, 2020. We are 

dedicated in practicing sanitary precautions and maximizing the safety of our 

valued guests is our priority.  

We are looking forward to welcoming you back at Sheraton Okinawa 

Sunmarina Resort. 

Jean-Raphael Felus 

General Manager 


